
 
 

Mayor’s Monthly Message to my Neighbors, 
 

Spring is here once again, bringing with it a host of new beginnings as 
we struggle to adjust to Daylight Savings Time.  For many of us, there 
is something about “springing ahead” that takes more getting used to 
than the one-hour change in the fall.  Still, it is time now to be ready 
for the many fun events taking place in the coming months.  Last 
month’s newsletter listed a lineup of dates to mark on your 
calendars, so I hope you did that. These are also listed and updated 
under “Town Events” using the “Community” tab at the top of the 
Town’s website.  This is a wonderful resource to keep abreast of the 
many things going on in the community and your Town’s 
government.  Public Works has scheduled Clean-up Day on Saturday, 
May 18 from 8-noon, and it’s not too early to begin organizing 
permitted items you’ve been meaning to clear out.  Remember to 
bring your water bill to prove residency.  Another great thing Public 
Works has been doing is a spectacular job addressing the daunting 
amounts of snow Mother Nature has brought us in recent months.  
Snow removal is often fraught with frustration, and the Town has 
maximized staff/equipment resources to serve the growing number 
of new neighbors welcomed in the last few years.  Thank you to 
those who have been mindful to keep vehicles and trash receptacles 
out of the snowplows’ way, and please know that Public Works staff 
working tirelessly through the night moving snow and assisting 
residents are some of our silent heroes.  Let them know you 
appreciate their hard work when you can. 

Keep your eye out on the website, social media, and the newsletter 
for details of all the fun events coming up.  For any who don’t know it 
already, our little Town is truly a very special place! 

                                                                                         Tammy Payne  

 

COLORADO ELIZABETH 

Town of Elizabeth Clean Up Day and Arbor 
Day 

Town Clean-Up Day is scheduled for 

Saturday, May 18, 2024 

8:00 am—12:00 pm at 303 Washington Street 

Bring your water bill to show proof of Town 
residency. 

Water bills are available as hard copies 
mailed and emailed. 

Items allowed: 

Household Trash/Debris—2 pickup loads 
or equivalent 

Waste Motor Oil in sealed containers 
4 boxes (copy paper size) of paper 

material to be shredded Electronics/ 
TV/Stereo/Computers/Printers/Monitors

/Batteries We ACCEPT 
APPLIANCES/Fridge/Dishwasher/Washers

/Dryers Hot Water Heaters/ 
Stoves/Oven/Range 
NO TIRES, NO 
MATTRESSES, NO 
BOX SPRINGS NO 
BIOHAZARD WASTE 

NO PAINT OR STAIN OF ANY TYPE 
Trees/Brush/Limbs are accepted year-

round 
Contact 303-284-1709 with questions. 

 

If there are any Town-related topics that you would like to hear more about in the newsletter, please give us 
a call or drop us an email (moeser@townofelizabeth.org) and let us know! Feel free to give us your 
observations and comments. 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
No obligations and at no cost to you! 
Your local Real Estate experts are hosting another event! 
Back by popular demand! RSVP today! 
𝙴𝙴𝙴𝙴𝙴𝙴𝙴𝙴𝙴𝙴𝙴𝙴 𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿𝙿 𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲 
𝙳𝙳𝙳𝙳𝙳𝙳𝙳𝙳: April 2, 2024 
𝚃𝚃𝚃𝚃𝚃𝚃𝚃𝚃: 6 pm - 8 pm 
𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻𝙻: Casey Jones Pavilion 
𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲𝙲: FREE 
𝚁𝚁𝚁𝚁𝚁𝚁𝚁𝚁: https://bit.ly/49ynYdj 
As always, food & drink will be provided!  
We look forward to seeing you! 

 

COLORADO ELIZABETH 

Looking to get involved? Join the Town of Elizabeth's Volunteer 
Program! Help make our events memorable by lending a hand 
with various tasks. Sign up now and be a part of our 
community's initiatives. 

 

 

A note from the Elizabeth Police Chief: 
With tax season in full swing please be aware of IRS scams.  The IRS will 
typically initiate contact through mailings delivered by the United States 
Postal Service (USPS).  According to the IRS, “There are circumstances in 
which the IRS will call or come to a home or business. These include when a 
taxpayer has an overdue tax bill, a delinquent (unfiled) tax return, or has 
not made an employment tax deposit. An IRS employee may also view 
assets or tour a business as part of a collection investigation, an audit, or an 
ongoing criminal investigation. Even then, taxpayers will generally first 
receive several notices and letters from the IRS in the mail.” How to know if 
it’s really the IRS | Internal Revenue Service  If you believe that you have 
been subjected to or are a vic�m of an IRS scam, contact the Elizabeth 
Police Department. 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__bit.ly_49ynYdj-3Ffbclid-3DIwAR3dBPLJ08JCsY2sATkDW-2DUijAwSdq380tH9DVKwi25voUbzq7zQCwXHOGM&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=KipB8QT46b5ABM-D1kIMMo5d4Rxh37QAaUPGWAZaO64&m=XKn_q3AR4OUOYohfaHkeIRpb8MmyiXe_r7dyUvj5FH4toz945bZCHnO02rv1cLaJ&s=a-IEjP0CM5MyMRsjKsqa41I7tfCwZdv4u_OMNDqwHXo&e=
https://www.irs.gov/newsroom/how-to-know-if-its-really-the-irs
https://www.irs.gov/newsroom/how-to-know-if-its-really-the-irs
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